CONTROL#

ACADEMIC AFFAIRS DIVISION

Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs

MEMORANDUM

Guam Community Coilege

JUL 23 2013

TO:

President

FROM:

Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:

Departmental reorganization/realignment

DATE:

July 10, 2013

Attached to this memo is the result of the series of discussions that tackled the issue of departmental reorganization during the previous spring semester. It was written by Dr. Karen Sablan, whom I tasked to lead in the realignment discussions, in consultation with the Deans, department chairs, program faculty, and the HR administrator.

Her memo outlines the actions that have been already taken, as well as the continuing dialogue that will take place in the upcoming semester.

I am recommending approval.

Cc: Administrator, Human Resources Office